
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

9th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Christmas Performance Tickets 
 

Children are very busy practising plays and songs to entertain you as part of the celebrations of Christmas.  

The performances will be as follows:- 

 

Emerald and Garnet Class Wednesday 7th December – ‘Angel Express’- 9.15 am – Children come into 

school as normal and they will get changed into their costumes, which will have been left in school. We ask 

that children come into school for 8:45am to get ready. 

 

Sapphire Class Friday 9th December – ‘Prickly Hay’ 9.15 am – Children come into school as normal and they 

will get changed into their costumes, which will have been left in school. We ask that children come into 

school for 8:45am to get ready. 

 

Amethyst Class Tuesday 13th December – ‘Stable Manners’- 9.15 am - Children come into school as normal 

and they will get changed into their costumes, which have been left in school. We ask that children come into 

school for 8:45am to get ready. 

 

We are charging £5 per seat due to the high cost of purchasing, performance and music licences and also so 

that we can increase School Fund for a range of resources. Tickets will be limited to 2 per child, if you would 

like more tickets please let the office know and if we are able to accommodate more seats in the hall we will 

let you know. 

 

Please can you pay for your tickets for the number of seats required on ParentPay. Actual tickets will not 

be issued. Payments received will be logged by the office staff and checked off by a member of staff at the 

door on each performance day. Please note that if payment is not received then no seats will have been 

allocated for you.  

 

Mobile phones will be requested to be switched off upon signing in before you enter the hall to comply with 

our Safeguarding Policy and procedures. Please also note that during the performances no video recording or 

photography will be permitted. We will provide you with a lovely photograph, as a class in their costumes to 

take home. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Atherton and Mrs Mayes 
Co-Headteachers 
 

Staffordshire County Council 
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